Austin Alumnae Chapter
Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Incorporated
August 2022 Correspondence Report
Correspondence Received:
*Thank you letter: "On behalf of those we serve, we express our deepest gratitude for your generosity. Thank you for your generous gift of $1,000.00 received on Wednesday, June 29, 2022.  Sincerely, Sari Vatske, President and CEO, Central Texas Food Bank"
*Thank you letter: "Thank you for your contribution of $1,000 on June 16, 2022 to Good Work Austin! Your donation allows us to support Austin's locally owned businesses, provide good jobs to hospitality industry workers and feed communities facing food insecurity.  Sincerely, Kevin Lawler, Executive Director" 
*Thank you card: "Thank you for your generous donation to Spectrum Theatre Company! We're thrilled to receive your encouragement.  You make a difference for us, and we're immensely thankful to you! Marilyn Harden, Board President, Spectrum Theatre Co."
*Solicitation letter: Central Texas Food Bank
*Invitation: Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Inc. Gamma Eta Lambda Chapter Scholarship Gala will be held on September 17, 2022 at Kalahari Resorts and Conventions Center at 6:00pm.  The request for our chapter to purchase an ad and 2 tickets. 
Invitation: Sun, Sand, and Sorors, there is no better combination!  Sorors, we would love to have you join us at the Jamaica Alumnae Chapter Sisterhood Retreat taking place in Montego Bay, Jamaica October 13-15, 2022! Spend the weekend basking in the crystal blue waters, exploring the island, and enjoying the all-inclusive food and festivities at the resort. And, yes, there is more.  Information-packed learning sessions with an incredible lineup of speakers that include Immediate Past National President Beverly Smith, Emmy Nominated Actress, Soror Sheryl Lee Ralph, and remarks from Soror Paula Giddings, author, In Search of Sisterhood.
End of report

